
 

 

24 April 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

Re: Bridging work  

We hope you are all keeping well and staying safe as this challenging period continues.  

In order to support Year 11 students in making a successful transition to their chosen sixth form options, we 

are creating a range of bridging work for each course to be completed over the coming weeks, ready for the 

start of Year 12 in September. 

The work is being uploaded to the online learning platform, where teachers have been adding lessons and 

learning resources for all year groups since the closure of school. To access the online learning platform, 

please use the following link and password: 

http://southhunsley.school-work.co.uk  

Password: students 

A Sixth Form Transition folder has been created, and each sixth form course has a separate folder in which 

transition work is saved. 

The nature of transition work will vary across different courses, but all of it is designed to ensure that the 

students starting on courses in September have covered and revised all necessary GCSE content and will 

also have started to familiarise themselves with the key themes and concepts of courses at key stage 5. 

Where possible and appropriate, work will be released in stages for students to complete across a number of 

weeks. Some of the work will need to be submitted to teachers in September at the start of courses. It is 

important that students complete all the necessary transition work for the options they have chosen for Year 

12 so that they are in the best place possible to make a strong and successful start to sixth form, despite the 

difficult circumstances that they have had to deal with this year.  

We are currently in the process of contacting all Year 11 students in order to confirm current option choices. 

We will continue to contact students regularly over the next few months in order to offer support, guidance 

and reassurance through this difficult time. If you have any questions about subject options or sixth form or 

would like any advice or support, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 

Yours faithfully, 

                               

Mr Williman      Mr Hobbs                         Mr Jacobs 

Headteacher                   Director of Year 12                        Director of Year 13  

 

http://southhunsley.school-work.co.uk/

